
INVITATION FOR THE CONSULTATIVE MEETING TO FORM 

ALUMNI ASSOCIATION 

  
Dear Alumna / Alumnus of AUD, 

It gives me great pleasure to invite you to a consultative meeting with the Vice 

Chancellor, Prof. Jatin Bhatt on 5th January 2019, Saturday at 11 a.m. in AUD's 

Kashmere Gate Campus. 

This is an open and advance invitation to enable you to mark your calendar 

and plan your travel as needed. The agenda for the meeting is to discuss the ideas, 

purpose, and vision that should inform the formation of AUD's Alumni 

Association. 

We at AUD look forward to welcoming you on 5th January 2019. A line in 

confirmation will be appreciated. For any queries, please feel free to write me or 

Deputy Dean Student Services (Alumni relations and Career Cell) Dr. 

Richa Awasthy on Alumni Relations id: alumnirelations@aud.ac.in  

Thank you. 

With regards, 

Prof. Sanjay Sharma 

Dean Student Services 

Ambedkar University Delhi 

Lothian Road, Kashmere Gate,  

Delhi-110006 
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